

**Throughout Minnesota** 

## **Dear Governor Dayton:**

The one-thousand-one hundred plus not-for-profit licensed gaming charities in Minnesota need tax relief. We can find no for-profit business that is taxed as much as we are. We even pay taxes on the money that we donate to our communities. Our missions have less and less funding to contribute to our local charitable programs and projects. We believe we need to keep more of the funds we work hard for in our local communities.

Please choose the needs of our local veterans, fire, fraternal, civic, youth, church groups, food shelves etc. over the wants of billionaires and millionaires. Support tax relief for charitable gambling organizations in the 2017 legislative session.

1.	27.	53.
2.	28.	54.
3.	29.	55.
4.	30.	56.
5.	31.	57.
6.	32.	58.
7.	33.	59.
8.	34.	60.
9.	35.	61.
10.	36.	62.
11.	37.	63.
12.	38.	64.
13.	39.	65.
14.	40.	66.
15.	41.	67.
16.	42.	68.
17.	43.	69.
18.	44.	70.
19.	45.	71.
20.	46.	72.
21.	47.	73.
22.	48.	74.
23.	49.	75.
24.	50.	76.
25.	51.	77.
26.	52.	78.